
From: Leslie Schoenherr <leslieschoenherr@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 9:05 AM

To: Sarah Mellish <ZBAChairperson@manchester.ma.us>

Subject: No to Shingle Place Hill 

I am another Manchester taxpayer opposed to the building of Shingle Hill. Please vote NO to preserve 

the conservation land and habitat and keep a too large building from being located on a prominent and 

visible location. There are other options to build housing and low income housing within the town. 

Preserve this space from development. Thank you, 

Leslie Schoenherr

0 Flatley Ave

Manchester




